
 
 

 

 
 

  
 

 

  

 

THE 6TH INTERNATIONAL CONSTRUCTION FORUM  

«ARCTIC AND FAR NORTH» 

12–14 November 2025, Novosibirsk   
 

 
 
We invite you to take part in the 6TH INTERNATIONAL CONSTRUCTION FORUM «ARCTIC AND FAR 

NORTH », which is to be held from 12 to 14 November, 2025 in Novosibirsk. 
 

Within the framework of the forum, the exhibition «Construction technologies, special machinery, 
equipment and materials for the Arctic and the Far North» will be held. 

 

International Association of Foundation Contractors is the forum organizer. 
Official support:  JSC Research Center of Construction, JSC TSNIITS, JSC TSNIIPSK named after 

Melnikov. 
General sponsor of the forum: Group of Companies Northern Research and KrioLab. 
Forum sponsor: GEOINZHSERVICE LLC. 

 

THE MAIN TOPICS OF THE FORUM: 

Plenary session: Prospects for the development of the Arctic and the Far North. The state of the 
regulatory framework. The main projects.    

• Section 1: Development of fundamental science in the Arctic and the Far North. 

• Section 2: Design of foundations on permafrost. 

• Section 3: Engineering surveys for construction on permafrost. 

• Section 4: Engineering protection of territories, buildings, and structures in the cryolithozone. 

• Section 5: Geotechnical monitoring. 

• Section 6: Construction of road infrastructure on permafrost. 

• Section 7: Construction of hydraulic structures in the cryolithozone. Development of the Northern 
Sea route infrastructure. 

• Section 8: Construction of road infrastructure on permafrost soils. 

• Section 9: New construction technologies, materials, equipment, and special equipment for the Arctic 
Zone and the Far North of the Russian Federation. 

• Section 10: Personnel and education. 
 

The forum timing:  
● November 12–13 (from 10:00 to 18:00) — technical and commercial reports;  
● November 14 (from 10:00 to 17:00) – technical tour. 

 
The forum will be attended by experts and specialists of large construction companies, general contractors 

and subcontractors for the construction of various facilities, design and research institutes, as well as Russian and 
foreign manufacturers of specialized equipment, machinery, and materials. 

 
 
ATTENTION! To participate in the forum, PLEASE FILL OUT AN APPLICATION FORM and send it to the 

organizing committee of the forum by e-mail: info@fc-union.com.  
 
For more information any other details, please do not hesitate to contact us by phone or e-mail:  
+7(495) 66-55-014, +7(926) 38-474-68, info@fc-union.com. 

 
 
 

Best wishes, 
Director General of the International Association of Foundation Contractors,  
Кaterina Dubrovskaya  
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